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To Whom It may Concern:

The Moniteau School District contracted with Uhl Construction Company to construct the Moniteau
Junior-Senior High School Additions and Renovations Project, located in West Sunbury, PA. We are
extremely satisfied with the result of this contract and Uhl’s performance for the following reasons:

Time Frame: The project was completed within our time frame.

Cost: All activities were completed within the project scope, and all change orders (if any) were truly
comprised of added features or options.

Performance: All of Uhl’s personnel involved with this project were extremely competent, professional,
organized and dedicated to the overall success of the project.

Communication: Uhl’s project superintendent for this project was in contact with our project
manager at all times, and weekly progress meetings were held between Uhl and the Moniteau School
District.

Project Challenges: Because Uhl Construction had an excellent project manager, the project
encountered no major challenges. | know that this may sound unbelievable, but it is true. Beyond the
normal legal costs for a 16.4 million dollar project, the District incurred no additional expenses.

The Moniteau School District is pleased to provide this letter of recommendation for Uhl Construction
Company. For service, quality and professionalism, Uhl Construction is our contractor of choice.

Sincereiy,

/M
/A

Trudy K. Peterman, D.Ed.

Superintendent






